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URGENT   
MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-MTTP 21-039-a  
 
 
TO  :  DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
 
    
 
FROM  :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT :  Calling for Applications for the 
     Hitachi Global Foundation Asia Innovation Award 2021 
 
DATE  :  07 May 2021 
 
 
Relative to the Memo No. OVCAA-MTTP 21-039: Call for Application for the Hitachi Global 
Foundation Asia Innovation Award 2021 dated 19 April 2021, the deadline of submission of 
application is extended from 07 May 2021 to 17 May 2021, Monday. 
 
For details, applicants may click through this link. Application documents may be downloaded 
through the link: http://bit.ly/Hitachi2021. 
 
Should you have any questions or clarifications, please feel free to contact Ms. Catherine Tagaban 
via UP Trunkline 8981-8500 local 2561. In case the Work From Home scheme is still in effect, 
queries may be sent through oild_acadadminstaffmobility.upd@up.edu.ph. 
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